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Pacific Gas and
Electric Company

Generation Interconnection
Services

May 20, 2008

Robert Weil

Public Works Director

City of American Canyon

205 Wetlands Edge Road
American Canyon, CA 94503

Re: Permission to Parallel Generating Facility
Dear Mr. Weil :

On May 20, Log # 04 G 0365, successfully met all requirements resulting from the pre-parallel
test of the 210 kW facility located at 151 Mezzetta Court, as witnessed by Pacific Gas and
Electric Company (PG&E).

This letter constitutes “express written permission” to operate the above-referenced generator in
parallel with PG&E's distribution system. "Express written permission” is required under PG&E's
Electric Rule 21 and your Interconnection Agreement with PG&E.

PG&E's authorization for you to operate your facility is subject to all the terms and conditions of
Rule 21, your Interconnection Agreement, and any other applicable rules, tariffs, laws, and
regulations. These include, but are not limited to, the following:

1. Pursuant to Rule 21, section B.5, PG&E's authorization to operate "shall not be construed
as confirming or endorsing your design or as warranting the Generating and/or
Interconnection Facilities’ safety, durability, or reliability... [and] PG&E shall not...be
responsible for the strength, adequacy, or capacity of such equipment.”

2. You are also responsible to notify PG&E if you make material changes to your generating
apparatus or equipment. This permission to paralle! does not extend to any such
materially changed generating facilities and applies only to the facilities described in your
application for interconnection and your Interconnection Agreement.

| am available if you have questions or require additional information. | can be reached at 415-
973-8033.

Sincerely,
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Barbara Madrid
Senior Project Manager

Cc: Trent Cave
Arnold Ramirez, SCS Energy




